Information for Submitting a Nomination for the District Award of Merit
There are three different awards that can be presented to adult volunteer for their work in Scouting at the Council, District, or Unit level. Sometimes there is confusion by the nominee as to which is the appropriate award to consider. The three Awards are The Spark Plug Award, District Award of Merit, and the Silver Beaver Award.
The Spark Plug Award is for service provided at the unit level. Typically this goes to someone who provides support in the operations of a Pack, Troop, or Crew. The award is presented at the District Dinner.

The District Award of Merit is for service provided at the District Level and also is presented at the District Dinner. Each District is entitled annually to one award for every 25 units they charter. Typically the nominee is dual registered and a member of the District Committee. They are recognized for service above what they may contribute at the Unit Level. The nominee might be someone who works, or runs a District event such as The Cub Olympics, The District Camporee, or District Dinner. They could be someone who works with the District Order of the Arrow youth, or someone who is an FOS presenter. Other District operations for which you might look for a nominee might be in the training or membership committees. In summary this award is for District service, not Unit service.
The final award is the Silver Beaver Award which is for service at the Council level or service beyond the Unit and District level. Nominations are sought in the late fall and the award is presented at the Council Annual Dinner in February. That is all that needs be said at this time regarding Silver Beaver as we are looking for nominees at this time for the Spark Plug (Unit Service) and District Award of Merit (District Service) so these individuals might be honored at our District Dinner which is May 19, 2015.

If you have any questions regarding the Spark Plug Award please contact BettyAnn Atkinson, any questions regarding the District Award of Merit, please contact Josh Nay or Steve Perrone. Nominations for the awards for this year must be submitted by May 1, 2015.
